
 

 

West Village at Calabasas (Formerly Canyon Oaks) 

A COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT FORUM 
 

for a proposed development located at 

the intersection of Las Virgenes Road and Agoura Road. 

DATE: Thursday July 27, 2017 

TIME: 6 pm to 8 pm 

PLACE: Founders Hall 

200 Civic Center Way Calabasas, CA 91302 

CONTACT: Rick Bianchi – westvillagecalabasas@gmail.com 

www.westvillagecalabasas.com 

 

The New Home Company will be holding a second 

Community Forum to discuss a proposed 13 acre project on a 77 

acre site located to the east of the intersection of Las Virgenes 

Road and Agoura Road.   

 

The purpose of this Community Forum is to inform 

neighboring property owners, businesses and interested  

community members about the nature 

of the proposal and to seek your comments.  

This is not a public hearing, and no decisions 

 concerning the proposal will be made. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

mailto:westvillagecalabasas@gmail.com

